
Stang, Annette

From: Milligan, Patricia
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 2:21 PM
To: Ferguson, Jana (DPH)
Cc: Stang, Annette
Subject: RE: I(I for EPZ communities in MA

Hi Jana,

I apologize for the delay in responding. To answer your first question- yes, NRC will be distributing only 65 mg
tablets.

We are working towards KI replenishment. It is our intent that KI will be replenished prior to expiration of
current state stockpiles, in accordance with Commission direction. Unfortunately, I don't have any specifics at
this time. As soon as we know more details, we will let you know.

Trish Milligan

From: Ferguson, Jana (DPH) [mailto:jana.ferq uson state.ma.us]
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 3:43 PM
To: Milligan, Patricia
Subject: KI for EPZ communities in MA

Hi Ms. Milligan,

Suzanne Condon, the Associate Commissioner of the MA Department of Public Health and Director of the Bureau of
Environmental Health, which includes the MA Radiation Control Program, asked me to reach out to you. We are
working with some staff retirement plans and trying to plan for the coordination of delivery of KI to the EPZ communities
in MA and have also been asked some questions by one of the towns regarding the doses being provided. I have been
informed that the NRC is planning to provide KI in 65 mg tablets to the EPZ communities (instead of 130 mg tablets) and
would like to confirm. Is this correct? Also, when do you anticipate that MA would receive shipment of the tablets?

Thank you so much,

Jana

Jana Ferguson
Chief, Regional Operations
Bureau of Environmental Health
Massachusetts Department of Public Health

lana.Ferguson@state.ma.us
Phone: 617-624-5757
Website: www.mass.gov/dph
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